November 8, 1965

Dr, Flaminio Fidanza
Istituto di Fisiologia della Universita

S. Andrea delle Dame 8

Naples,
ITALY

Dear Flaminios

We are set up to re~-code and arbitrate readings on the 1965 follow-up
Italian ECGs. You wrote that duplicate records are available

Please send the ECGs here, along with Lamm-Nedeljkovic codings and
we'll get the job done.

The date of shipment and name of shipper should be forwarded to us.

Things go well here. As you know, the Acta ms, is "in press', and we
must move along on the follow~up material,

Best regards to you and family,

Heury Blackburn, M. D.
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